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Dear Parents,  

As you are aware, we had a visit from an HMI Ofsted Inspector this 

week. I’m unable to share any information regarding the outcomes 

of this inspection at this time whilst the report is written and 

Ofsted carry out their quality assurance checks. I would like to 

thank all parents who submitted their comments to the survey. The 

children behaved impeccably, as they always do, and shared their 

views with our visitor. As soon as the report is released, I will share 

this with the school community. This should hopefully be within 

the next 30 days.  

This weekend, some of our children will be receiving their First Holy 

Communion. This is such an important stage in anyone’s faith 

journey and we wish all the children the very best for this special 

time.  

As we start the month of May, we remember that this is the month 

that we celebrate our Holy Mother, Mary. The children will be 

praying the Holy Rosary during this month in their year groups, led 

by the Mission Team. If you would like to pray the Rosary at home, 

Mark 10 Mission is a great website to help lead this. https://

www.themark10mission.co.uk/rosary-challenge  

Wishing you all the very best for a happy and long, bank holiday 

weekend.  

Best wishes,  

Mr Stopps 

 

 

 

Important May/June dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine –93.4% 

RHC—St Joseph – 93.5% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska –92.2% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –95.4% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –95.7% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –96% 

Yr3—St Paul –94.8% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –93.8% 

Yr4—St Peter –96% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco –95% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –94.9% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –95.2% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –95.8% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –94.4% 

Whole School—94.8% 
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Monday 5th 

May Day Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Saturday 10th 

Friends of OLOP Colour Run 

12pm 

Friday 16th  

Friends of OLOP Coffee Morning 

Monday 19th 

Marian Mass Liturgy—10:30am 

Tuesday 20th 

Year 3 trip to RHS Wisley 

Monday 26th  – Friday 30th   

HALF TERM 

Monday 2nd June – INSET Day 

https://www.themark10mission.co.uk/rosary-challenge
https://www.themark10mission.co.uk/rosary-challenge


ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

NURSERY —Nia 

RHA—St Valentine—Whole Class 

RHC—St Joseph—Logan 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska—Hallie 

Yr1—St Bernadette—Haniya 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—Lexi 

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—Anaiyah  

Yr3—St Paul—Kilian 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—Zane 

Yr4—St Peter—Oscar 

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Cara 

Yr5—St Thomas More—Walusha 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi—Ansh 

Yr6—St Maximilian—Vhaan 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—Ava 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 

week for your hard work and achievements 

this week.  



MY ACTIVE CALENDAR 
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WAKE UP WEDNESDAY 
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Staying safe on our roads isn’t just a skill — it’s a lifelong habit. It is crucial to learn key 
strategies for helping children navigate streets safely and confidently, from practising journeys 
together to teaching them how to choose the safest crossing points.  

We’ve collaborated with THINK! to offer real-world advice on issues like the dangers of parked 
vehicles, reversing cars and mobile phone distractions — it’s an invaluable tool for parents and 
educators who want to help young people travel independently without compromising their 
safety. 



FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS  
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Dates: 

10th May - Colour Run 

16th May—Coffee Morning 

28th June - OLOP Fest 

 

Colour Run 

 

Thank you to everyone who has registered for the Colour Run on 10th May. 

On the day, entry will be from 11.45am  and the first warm up will be at 12pm, after which LKS year groups 

will run. We’ll have another warm up at 1pm for UKS and then they will run. After the running, there will be 

the opportunity to buy individual bags of powder which can be thrown in the dedicated area only. 

The Rainbow Raffle will be drawn at 2pm and then we’ll finish the event with Mr Madigan being gunged! 

Tickets will be sold on the day only to enter a draw where the winners will have the honour of pouring the 

gunge! 

All children taking part in the colour run should wear trainers and suitable clothing - the powder is washable 

but might stain so old clothes would be advisable - a white T-shirt would be great for making the colours 

stand out! All runners must wear sunglasses or goggles to protect their eyes from the powder.  

Please remember that you are not allowed to bring your own powder to the event, so that we can make 

sure that the only powders thrown are the ones we have bought from a trusted supplier with the necessary 

safety certification. 

Friends and family are welcome to come along and watch, we’ll have a BBQ and drinks available so lunch is 

sorted! The children will have brought home a sponsorship form before the Easter holidays and all 

sponsorship donations will be greatly appreciated. Sponsorship can be paid through ParentPay from 10th 

May, alternatively we will be collecting cash sponsorship money at drop-off time on Thursday 15th May. 



FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS  
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Rainbow Raffle 

Don’t forget to buy your raffle tickets to be in with a chance of winning one of our beautiful Rainbow 

Hampers. Tickets are available through ParentPay until Thursday 8th May. Thank you to Claire’s Comfy 

Canines for sponsoring the raffle and donating a £50 gift voucher as a prize. 

OLOPFest 

Make sure you save the date for OLOPFest on Saturday 28th June! Our summer event is always our biggest 

of the year and this time we’re having a Festival…. We have live music performances by our fabulous school 

choir, as well as Sing4You Community Choir and the amazing local band Daft will be our headline act to end 

the day. We’ll still have bouncy castles, penalty shoot-out and the splash zone as well as food, drink and 

festival-themed stalls. 

Tickets will be available soon so look out for more details….. 

Preloved Uniform Sales 

Our preloved school uniform is available through www.uniformerly.co.uk 

We have summer dresses, shorts and polo shirts available as well as pinafore dresses, skirts and trousers. 

If you have any good quality uniform that no longer fits, please donate it to us so we can stock up our 

uniform shop. Only uniform that is washed and in good condition please. Feel free to drop off any pre-loved 

uniform at the office.  

 

 

 

http://www.uniformerly.co.uk


CONGRATULATIONS 
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Izzie (5RB), Keira (5TH), Esmae (3MP) and Darcey (5RB) competed for Athena Angels in a 

Gymnastics tournament at Gymfinity with Beth Tweddle in Bracknell on 21st April.  The four 

pupils were in different Level 3 groups and were all placed in their respective groups winning 

medals.  

Keira and Esmae received silver,  Darcey received gold and Izzie received bronze.  

What an achievement, well done and congratulations to you all! 



CONGRATULATIONS 
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Congratulations to Oscar (3MP) who came 2nd in his ballet solo and 2nd in his ballet duet at 
Slough Arts Festival and qualified for all England regionals 2026 for both solo and duet. 

Oscar also achieved a distinction (gold) for his grade one ballet exam. 

A great achievement, well done! 



COMMUNITY EVENTS/SUPPORT  
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Everyone Welcome at the Curve 18th June 2025 

Please see Flyer below for a Community Event at The Curve in June. 

 



VOLUNTEERING IN SLOUGH 
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CHURCH BULLETIN  
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CHURCH BULLETIN CONTINUED 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic  

Primary and Nursery School  

   With Christ in our hearts, together we grow PAGE 12 


